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From: hfb4444 <hfb4444@comcast.net>
To: lelan4444 <leland4444@aol.com>
Subject: Fwd: Right to Know
Date: Wed, Aug 10, 2011 11:01 am

From: "Wendy DiFruscio" <wdifruscio@orcsd.org>
To: "Jocelyn O'Quinn" <joceoquinn@yahoo.com>
Ce: "Ann Lane" <alane@orcsd.org>, "Ann Wright" <ann_wright@comcast.net>, "Henry
Brackett" <hfb4444@comcast.net>, jkach55@gmail.com, "Krista Butts"
<kbutts@orcsd.org>, "Megan Turnbull" <mturnbull@orcsd.org>

Sent: Tuesday, June 21, 2011 7:54:42 AM

Subject: RE: Right to Know

Jocelyn:

It is my understanding that all requests for information needs to come through the chair or vice chair, and as such
I was waiting for clarification on how the SB wants to respond in terms of copies of the RTK requests going
forward. I have received clarification from one and I am just waiting for the answer from the other before moving
forward. Ihave spoken with all parties that are requesting information and have let them know that we are
working on their request and will provide the information when available. .

Thank you.

Wendy L. DiFruscio
Superintendent's Administrative Asst.
36 Coe Drive

Durham, NH 03824

868-5100 x20

The Right-to-Know-Law provides that most e-mail communications, to or from School District employees regarding the business of the
School District, are government records available to the public upon request. Therefore, this e-mail communication may be subject to
public disclosure.

From: Jocelyn O'Quinn [mailto:joceoquinn@yahoo.com]

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2011 4:04 PM

To: Wendy DiFruscio

Cc: Ann Lane; Ann Wright; Henry Brackett; jkach55@gmail.com; joceoquinn@yahoo.com; Krista Buits; Megan Turnbull
Subject: Right to Know

Hi Wendy- I have still not received the right to know requests that you mentioned last week. I am again
requesting copies of the original requests so that I can compile my records and understand the time
frame that is required to respond.

Thanks and have a nice night!
Jocelyn
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